[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Cathy Fleet, Parish Clerk [mailto:parishclerk.somerton@gmail.com] 
Sent: 31 May 2018 12:06
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: Planning; Alison Smith
Subject: Planning application 18/00825/HYBRID

Good morning 
Somerton PC has received the large box of documents relating to the above planning application but feel that to submit a response by 7th June is unrealistic given the amount of paperwork.  Please could an extension of time be given to the end of June ? 
 
Many thanks 
 
Cathy

Cathy Fleet 
Parish Clerk 
01869 347000
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